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Government of India
D.0O. No. 6521/S(P) /95 Ministry of
Petroleum & Natural Gas

New Delhi-110 001
November 9, 1995

Dear Shri Doshi,

I convey my appreciation for the timely
assistance rendered by your Company in combat-
ing major oil fire in Sri Lanka on 20th Octo-
ber, 1995. The material and equipment supplied
by your Company was appropriate and effective.
The guidance given by your technical team was
appreciated by Sri Lankan authorities and
Ceylon Petroleum Corporation. Your effort has
earned laurels for our country.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
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Shri Nalin Doshi,

Managing Director,

Vimal Industries Safety Equipment Corpn.,
19-20, Vardhman Industries Estate,
Vkoroli (W), Bombay-400083.






